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10th November 2017 
 
 

 

Headteacher’s Message 
This time of year gets really busy, so make sure that you read your newsletter regularly to keep 
up to date with the upcoming events. The weather is turning colder and the evenings are so 
dark. We must be heading towards that special time of year… 
 
Breakfast Club and Afterschool Club 
Thank you to all of the families that have supported the school with the changes to our 
Breakfast Club and Aftershool Club. We would welcome your feedback about the changes we 
have made and we would like you suggestions about future changes we could make. 
 
Water Bottles 
Last week, your child was given their own water bottle for the classroom. Please take them home 
and wash them regularly, but remember to return them to school. It is important that children drink 
water throughout the day and the safest way to do this is with a clean water bottle. 
 
School Uniform 
Ties and black school shoes are part of the school uniform. Please make sure that all children are 
wearing the full school uniform. Trainers are not acceptable footwear for school. Wearing the full 
school uniform helps to build a positive attitude to learning. 
 
PE Kits 
All children need to bring a PE kit to school. PE is part of the National Curriculum and is an 
essential part of growth and development. Children will not be able to take part, It is unsafe for 
children to participate in some activities without a full PE Kit. Please make sure your child has a full, 
labelled PE kit in a named bag, we don’t want any child to miss out! 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sarah Cullen 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Dates to remember: 
 

Date Event Timings/details 

14th – 20th November Book Fair After school 

8th December Rock Steady Assembly 10:30am – Parents of Rock 
Steady children to attend 

12th December Reception Nativity to parents 2:30pm – Reception parents 
only 

13th December Christmas Celebration Assembly Timings to be confirmed – 
Parents invited 

15th December Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas Dinner 
Christmas Fair 

Wear your Christmas jumper 
and donate to Save The 
Children. 
Christmas Fair – after school 

 


